

Table of Contents

Committee Meeting.....	2
Present.....	2
Apologies.....	2
Correspondence.....	2
Reports.....	2
Treasurer (Joanne Davage)	2
Q. Club shirts How many do we currently have.....	2
Records Officer (Lee).....	2
Competition Officer (Fiona) Emailed	2
Coaching Lead (Fiona) Emailed.	2
Tournaments Officer (Charlotte)	3
Equipment (Peter).....	3
Junior Rep (Harriet).....	3
Child Protection Officer (CPO)	3
Any Other Business	3
Action Points	5
Close.....	5

Committee Meeting

Tuesday 17th November 2015. 7:30pm Hythe Community Centre.

Present Mike Johnson, John Bennie, Andy Whitlock, Lloyd Davage, Lee Miller, Peter Parsons, Rosemary Haley, Natasha Willard, Fiona Ellis, Charlotte Baigent, Harriet

Apologies: James Bennie, Joanne Davage, Natasha Willard

Matters arising from last minutes. AP Exbury Meeting

Correspondence

None.

Reports

Treasurer (Joanne Davage)

Q. Club shirts How many do we currently have.

Can the esso grant be shown as a separate outgoing so we can show Esso where their donation was applied. Junior equipment, Harriet Coaching course.

Records Officer (Lee)

Indoor going well schedule be used weekly. A few club records have been broken already.

Competition Officer (Fiona) Emailed

8 members attending the pudding shoot.,

Emma Cully attending talent weekend Junior Pathway scheme.

Website Updated

Coaching Lead (Fiona) Emailed.

Quiet Season new members are shooting indoors and club days down the field. Next year early beginners course to help with the coaching course for Andy and Harriet.

Survey results showed we are doing things right for beginners courses etc.

Tournaments Officer (Charlotte)

Tassle status for March 19/20 weekend has been granted.

Waiting for Record Status for Clout.

Equipment (Peter)

Nothing to report

Junior Rep (Harriet)

Nothing to report

Child Protection Officer (CPO)

Nothing to report

Any Other Business

Beginners Fees

Chris Baker thought the fees are currently fine. Currently at values show below.

Seniors £35, Juniors £25

The committee has decided on the following pricing for 2016.

Seniors £45 + £5 for optional bits (Tab, Arm Guard)

Junior £25 + £5 for optional bits (Tab, Arm Guard)

Family fee £100 this is for

Min 1 Adult

Max 2 Adults

Must include at least 1 Junior. Currently age min is 8. Max persons 4.

Ex. 1 Adult 3 Juniors, 2 Adults 2 Juniors.

So £25 saving for 1st example and £50 saving for second example.

Increase for subsequent years 10%

Robbie has asked for him to be able to host some extra shoots. In principal this is not a problem Mike to discuss with Robbie. AP. Mike

Marketing of the field we feel can be better. AP. Fiona to look at selling points to help promote Archery and Waterside archers.

Indoor shoot is now quicker every evening because we have nobody before us we are setting up and shooting on time this makes our needed time shorter. We have decided to shorten the evenings by 30 minutes. This will save us some on the total cost over the season. AP. Pete to speak to Hounsdow.

Pete has worked on the 3 year plan and given a draft version which does show us losing money if we continue the way we are going. We will address this with some of the changes we are making.

Insurance policy is not currently upto date or even covering a lot for the stuff we now do. It still has cover for venues we no longer use. Lee has got a quote from the insurer and will present to committee once the final figures are sent.

Locations covered should be Hounsdow and Exbury Field.

Equipment movements should also be part, Along with Members liability.

We need to inform Sway and AC Delco of the 2 way shoot.

AC Delco 18th Feb (Sent)

Sway 25th Feb (Sent)

Round as usual will be a Worcester.

AP. Lloyd to Email invites. Also club email to remind people so we get attendance

Harriet wished to approach the subject of Junior Teams, shoots for juniors to help develop them in the sport. Perhaps mock competitions to help them get used to this type of shoot.

Andy has expressed concerns over the club house steps as they are very steep.

AP. Mike to speak to Derek.

Action Points

1. Mike Speak to Derek. (Steps)
2. Lloyd Email invites and club for Interclub shoot (Worcester)
3. Mike to speak to Robbie regard shoots he wishes to set up.
4. Lloyd Speak to Exbury around Meeting for Container and start the renewal of field
5. Fiona to look at selling points for club.

Close

Meeting closed at 9:10pm

Next meeting scheduled for 19th January 2016 19:30 Hythe Community Centre.